
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

   

  

   

 Astley News 

 Welcome to St Joseph’s School and Astley Class! 
Spring One                                                                                                                   Mrs France 

During Spring One Astley Class will be 

looking at the topic ‘The Three Little 

Pigs’. We will explore the story, looking 

at the characters and learning the story 

using talk4writing actions so we can re-

tell it. During our topic we will also be 

experimenting with different materials 

to find out which would be best to build 

a safe, strong, wolf proof house.  

 

As always if you have any questions 

please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

If you are not yet connected to our 

class dojo group and would like to be, 

just let me know and I can help. 
 

Happy New Year everyone! I hope you have 

all had a wonderful Christmas break with 

your family and friends. Once again I must 

thank you for the tremendous effort with 

the Nativity costumes last term, they all 

looked fantastic and we couldn’t have done 

it without your help. 

 

This half term I will be holding a ‘stay and 

play’ session to allow you to come into school 

in the afternoon and see how the children 

access maths in class, details will go out on a 

letter soon and we would love it if you could 

come and join in. 

 

 

   Things to remember: 

 Names in all items of clothing. 

 PE kit in school on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

 Wellies in school at all times for playing in the 

mud kitchen and impromptu trips to the Garden 

of Eden. 

 Water bottles in school every day, it makes a 

big difference if the children can access their 

own water throughout the day.  

READING BOOKS ARE CHANGED ON MONDAYS 

AND THURSDAYS 

It is very important they are reading every night and 

changing their books/ phonics pack as often as possible 

(if you feel your child needs their book changing more 

often please let us know). Children who have reading 

books will also get activities in their phonics pack to 

further support reading and writing. 

To keep up to date with 

what’s going on in Astley 

class each week please 

connect to our Class Dojo and 

follow us on twitter 

@Astley_Class 

 


